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Alt US 19 (Palm Harbor Blvd) Roundabout at Florida Avenue 437636-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Roundabout
Phase Completed
Limits Alt US 19 at

Florida Avenue
Project Start August 4, 2022
City Palm Harbor
County Pinellas
Road Alt US 19
Construction
Cost

$2.5 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2023

Contractor Cone and
Graham, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of September 15, 2023, all construction activities
associated with this project have been completed.  

This project is constructing a roundabout at the intersection of Alt.
US 19 (Palm Harbor Boulevard) and Florida Avenue in Palm Harbor.
Construction activities also include improving drainage, road
resurfacing, new sidewalks, and modifying the existing shared use
path to allow for the construction of the roundabout.

The new single-lane modern roundabout is enhancing the safety and
operation of the intersection and was designed and constructed to
accommodate heavy truck activity and vehicles hauling tractors.
Previously, the intersection was controlled with stop signs on Florida
Avenue.

On June 21, 2023, the roundabout was put into its final configuration
with flowing through all portions. The truck apron is under
construction to accommodate larger vehicles. This project is
anticipated to be complete in the fall of 2023.
 


